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Dear

Thank you for your email dated 4 June 2013, highlighting your support of the Barrett Adolescent 
Centre and the importance of continuing to deliver the highest quality of care for young people with 
mental health issues. Thank you also for sharing the personal relevance that the Barrett 
Adolescent Centre has for your family.

I am committed to ensuring a timely outcome to the planning processes associated with the Barrett 
Adolescent Centre, and am pleased to inform you that the Expert Clinical Reference Group have 
submitted their recommendations for consideration. These recommendations and all associated 
issues are being carefully considered by the Hospital and Health Service and by key stakeholders. 
We want to ensure adolescents requiring longer term mental health treatment continue to have 
access to the care they require. Comprehensive communication is a priority for the West Moreton 
Hospital and Health Service, and we will continue to provide updated information about the Barrett 
Adolescent Centre as it comes to hand. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to this group of young people and their families and 
carers.

Yours sincerely

Lesley Dwyer
Chief Executive
XXXX
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